
INVITATION TO BID 

 

The Town of New Baltimore, Greene County NY will receive bids for the supply and delivery of 

ultra low sulfur diesel fuel to the Highway Garage and Wastewater Treatment Plant for a period 

beginning October 1, 2025 and ending on October 1, 2026. The successful bidder will deliver a 

60/40 blend of ultra low sulfur diesel fuel every seven days from December 1, 2025 to April 1, 

2026 to the Highway Garage for winter usage in trucks and equipment, uncut fuel may be 

delivered prior to December 1, and after April 1. Delivery to the Wastewater Treatment Plant 

will be as needed. The Town of New Baltimore agrees to allow other neighboring municipalities 

or political subdivisions to piggyback on the above mentioned bid. The Town of New Baltimore 

also reserves the right to reject any and all bids at their discretion. Bids will be received in the 

Town Clerk’s office by 4pm on Friday September 5 and bids will be opened and read aloud at 

the Regular Board Meeting on Monday, September 8. Questions should be addressed to 

Highway Superintendent Alan VanWormer by email at highway@townofnewbaltimore.org 

 

By Order of the Town Board, 

Barbara M. Finke, Town Clerk 
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